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26 March 2025 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Swimming – Term 5 and 6 

We are delighted to announce that we have been able to secure swimming lessons for our Year 4 children during 
Term 5 and Term 6, beginning 28th April 2025. Swimming lessons will take place locally at The Cascades 
swimming pool.   

The cost will be £6.64 per week, the total cost being £19.93 for Term 5 (3 weeks) and £46.51 for Term 6 (7 
weeks).  While contributions are voluntary, they help cover the costs of the lessons.  No pupil will be excluded if 
their parents/carers are unable to pay.  If you need assistance, please contact the school office. 

The cost includes transport to and from the pool, hire of the swimming pool and fully qualified swimming 
instructors per class. The lessons will take place, weekly, on a Monday morning during school time. 

The table below shows the dates and associated cost. 

SWIMMING PLANNER TERM 3 and TERM 4 

Monday Week 
1 

Week 
2 

Week 
3 

Week 
4 

Week 
5 

Week 
6 

Week 
7 

Total Termly 
Cost 

Term 5 28 
Apr 

12 
May 

19 
May --- --- --- --- 

3 £19.93 

Term 6 2 
Jun 

9 
Jun 

16 
Jun 

23 
Jun 

30 
Jun 

7 
Jul 

14 
Jul 

7 £46.51 

Children will need the following kit with them in school on swimming days: 

• Swimming costume (no long swimming shorts that fall below the knee or bikinis)
• Swimming hat (not compulsory but please can you make sure that your child knows how to put this on)
• Towel
• Plastic bag for wet clothes

(Please note that talcum powder and other toiletries are not allowed). 



 

 

Children are required to remove earrings before coming to school and must ensure that long hair is tied back. 
Hairdryers are not permitted, however, children will be able to towel-dry their hair. 

Goggles are allowed but must be of good quality. Children should know how to put them on and take them off 
independently. Please read the manufacturer’s instructions carefully to ensure proper use and to avoid potential 
impact damage from stretching the eyepieces away from the face with wet fingers. Please also note that for 
certain activities, your child may be asked to remove their goggles. 

Consent and payments should be made online via Scopay.  If you encounter any issues, have any concerns, or 
are experiencing financial difficulties, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Kind regards. 
 
 
Mill Kilmister and Mrs Gill 
Year 4 Teachers 

 
 
 


